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RE: Wholesale Wastewater Service Agreement between the City of Hutto and Kelly Lane Utility 
Company Dated June 9, 1999; Assumed by City of Pflugerville in December, 2002 
 
Dear Ms. Giannini, 
 
The City of Hutto has requested that the above referenced agreement be extended for the period 
of January 2, 2021 – July 1, 2021 and amendment #2 to the agreement has been prepared for 
your consideration.  It is understood that this is intended to be the final extension of the agreement 
and as such the City of Hutto is moving forward with a project to transfer flows covered under the 
agreement.  The project began final design in February 2020 and was completed in October of 
2020.  Hutto has bid and awarded the project to a contractor and will be issuing a Notice to 
Proceed on December 7th of 2020 with anticipated substantial completion of the project in June 
of 2020.  
 
The six-month extension is needed to provide time for the completion of the project and to allow 
the City of Hutto to divert the flows away from Pflugerville’s wastewater system.   
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions on this matter at 512-759-5989 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Samuel Ray, P.E. 
City of Hutto 
Director of Engineering 

Mayor 
Doug Gaul 

 
Mayor Pro-tem 

Mike Snyder, Place 3 
 

Council Members 
Robin Sutton, Place 1 

Dan Thornton, Place 2 
Peter Gordon, Place 4   
Patti Martinez, Place 5  
Tanner Rose, Place 6 

 
City Manager 

Warren Hutmacher 

December 1, 2020 
 
Amy Giannini, P.E., CFM 
Assistant City Manager  
City of Pflugerville 
100 East Main Street, Suite 300 
Pflugerville, TX 78691 
 
Via email: AGiannini@pflugervilletx.gov 


